
Deer Management Advisory Committee Minutes 
February 8, 2018 

 
 
1. Call to Order 

Meeting called to order at 7:00. 
 

2. Attendance  
Present:  Curt Graham, Leon Harris, Bill Nobles, Bobby Rich, Don Rica, Eric Geleta.  
Absent:  Rob Vincent, Carolyn Gaziano. 
 

3. Election of 2018 Officers 
 - Elected Leon Chair and Eric Vice Chair. 
 
4. Minutes from December 

- approved (January meeting was cancelled due to weather). 
 

5. Bills / Correspondence 
- paid corn bill ($980). 
- request from DFW for Eric’s presentation on our program in their symposium (with Jodi Powers) – 
Eric, Leon and Carolyn plan to attend (March 3). 
- Extended season was approved – tagging book has been received at PD HQ. 
 
 

6. Season To Date (February) 
Bernards Protective: 

Total   144 
 Township   86 
 County   39 
 Private   19   (includes 14 from English Farm) 
 

Whitetail Solution: 
  Total  54 
  Township 53 
  Private   1 
 
Total: 198        
February 2017 = 216              

 
7. New Business / Member Comments . 

- Eric dropped off additional venison to the VA. 
- Curt asked about finding tree stands near the Environmental Education Center – if on Township 
property they should be removed. 
- Bobby mentioned there are a lot of coyotes in the Township. 
 

8. Public Comments 
- none. 
 

9. Next Meeting 
- Thursday, March 8, 2018 at 7:00 PM.     

 
10.        Adjournment – 7:50 
       Judy O’Connell / DMAC Secretary 


